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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Our mini police programme is starting again in 
September and the PCSOs are currently working 
with their allocated schools to plan these sessions. 
PCSO Possnett will be delivering the programme at 
Billingborough Primary School as well as 2 schools 
in Bourne and 2 in Stamford. PCSO Everett will be 
dealing with 4 schools in the Deeping area. 

If you have an event you would like us to attend, 
then please contact us with details. 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

EAST END PARK LANGTOFT 

Due to an increase in reports of ASB and vehicle 
nuisance in the area.  

 

 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

All figures can be viewed online at Police.uk 

The past 8 months stats are: 

ASB x 4 

Theft x 1 

Crim Damage x 0 

Violence x 4 

Vehicle Crime x 0 

Burglary x 1 

Public Order x 1 

 

*Please note these are reports only and some 

are to the same addresses. 

As many of you will be aware PCSO Graeme Parrott 
has moved on after serving for 16 years as the local 
PCSO. We wish Graeme all the best in his new role. 
At this time PCSO Everitt from Market Deeping and 
PCSO Possnett from Stamford will also be covering 
the Bourne and Billingborough beat. 

ASB: There have been few reports of youths 
causing ASB over the last few months. During the 
summer holidays there were a lot less reports than 
had been anticipated.  

We have seen a reduction in neighbourhood 
disputes in the village after input from Police and 
Council. 

E-Scooters: We have noticed an increase in the use 
of E-Scooters across the sector and are working 
with owners to try to educate them on the laws 
concerning their use. If owners continue to use 
these in public places, then enforcement action will 
be taken. 

 


